
NOTICE TO VENDORS 
 
Notice is hereby given that written sealed proposals for the Collection of Household 
Hazardous Waste for Rankin County will be received by the Rankin County Board of 
Supervisors until 8:30 a.m. on Friday, April 14, 2023.  Sealed paper proposals can be 
submitted to the Rankin County Board of Supervisors at 211 East Government Street, 
Suite A, Brandon, MS 39042.  Electronic proposals can be submitted at 
www.centralbidding.com. 
 
The Household Hazardous Waste Collection Day is scheduled for Saturday, May 20, 
2023 from 8:00 a.m. until 1:00 p.m. at the Rankin County Multipurpose Building located 
at 125 Ag Lane, Brandon, MS 39042.   
 
The Board is acting under the authority of Section 31-7-13, Mississippi Code of 1972, 
Amended, and reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 
 

RFP Collection of Household Hazardous Waste for Rankin County 
    

Official documents may be obtained by contacting the Rankin County Purchasing Office 
at 601-825-9601, bherring@rankincounty.org, or downloaded from Central Bidding at 
www.centralbidding.com.  For any questions relating to the electronic bidding process, 
please call Central Bidding at 225-810-4814. 
 
Published by the order of the Rankin County Board of Supervisors, Brandon, Mississippi 
dated March 15, 2023.  
 
 
      Larry Swales, Clerk of the Board 
 
   
Publication Dates:  March 22, 2023 and March 29, 2023 
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